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PSA celebrating women's excellence in KwaZulu-Natal 
 

Female PSA members in KwaZulu-Natal are invited to the PSA's Women's Day celebration gala dinner, a 

prestigious event that honours the achievements and contributions of women in their communities. 

 

The event will take place on 9 August 2024, at Sastri College in Durban, KwaZulu-Natal. Join the PSA 

for an evening of inspiration, connection, and celebration with the PSA national leadership and local 

women leaders. Enjoy dinner, music, and a gift, and be part of a community that empowers and uplifts 

women. 

 

The program includes a keynote address by a renowned women's rights activist as well as guests 

speakers from UKZN and the MEC of Social Development in KwaZulu-Natal. A panel discussion will 

focus on women's empowerment and leadership. An awards ceremony recognizing outstanding women in 

the community will take place, coupled with entertainment and networking opportunities. 

 

Owing to limited seats, please reserve your seat by emailing PAM.NAIDU@psa.co.za or sending a 

WhatsApp to 083 794 6725 by 1 August 2024. Please note that no accommodation and S&T will be paid. 

Members from Durban and Pietermaritzburg are thus encouraged to attend.  

 

The event detail are as follows: 

 

Date: 9 August 2024 from 17:30 

Venue: Sastri College, Durban, KwaZulu-Natal 

Dress code: Black and gold 

Entrance fee: R50 (payable on the day or via eWallet to Pam Naidu on 083 794 6725). Proceeds will be 

used to purchase blankets for donation to Verulam floods victims.  

 

For more information, please contact Nandi Dladla (082 880 8903) for Pietermaritzburg areas or Pam 

Naidu (083 794 6725) for Durban areas. 

 

Don't miss this opportunity to celebrate women's achievements! Reserve your seat today! 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: KWAZULU-NATAL 
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